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This half term we will be going all around the world. We will be visiting Europe, Africa and Asia. We will learn about different cultures, foods, animals and plants. We will talk about the similarities and differences between the location and our own home.








Children will bring home a story book along with their reading diary daily during this half term. When focussed phonics teaching begins this will become a phonics based book which the children will be able to begin to read more independently. 





Understanding 


the World   





Book Bags- Please remember that your child needs to bring their book bag to school every day. 


Water bottles- Please make sure that your child has a clearly named water bottle in school every day. Please don’t transport your water bottle in your book bag as the water can damage the reading books if they leak. 


PE kit- Your child will need to have a clearly named PE kit in school, hanging on their peg.








Children will have the chance to work creatively. There will be weekly music sessions with Mrs Pedley. This half term children will be singing familiar songs and nursery rhymes. They will be exploring sounds and will have the opportunity to use different musical instruments. 








Other information





Reading 





There will be many opportunities for children to play outside during this half term. In class we will focus on fine motor skills and develop pencil grip and control. Every Friday they will do PE with Miss Dobson.





Physical Development 





Personal, Social & Emotional





Children will be taking part in weekly circle times. They will have the opportunity to talk about their family. Children will be encouraged to take turns and listen to each other. 





We will be doing a maths session after lunch daily. We will count 0-30. When we count we touch our head for every even number and our nose for every odd number. This helps the children in the future to understand the concept of odd and even numbers. 


We will support the children in recognising numbers, matching numbers and quantity and putting numbers in order. This half term we will be focusing on numbers 0-6.





Expressive Art & Design 





During this half term we will begin focused phonics teaching every day. To begin with we will work at developing listening and speaking skills. When the majority of children are secure in these skills we will begin to teach the individual graphemes (letters). We aim to teach one new grapheme each day. The children will learn the sound that the grapheme makes (phoneme) using songs and actions. The first set of graphemes we will learn are, s,a,t,p,i,n, m and d. When the children know these sounds they will start to blend them to make words. 





Mathematics





Reception Autumn 1 Term 2019





Writing 





Half Term Curriculum Overview














